
Request for School Board Policy Update 

Date: [Insert Date] 

To: [School Board Name] 

Address: [School Board Address] 

Dear [School Board Members/Specific Contact Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. I am writing to formally request an update to the current 

school board policy regarding [specific policy area, e.g., technology use in classrooms, student 

safety, etc.]. 

As a [parent/teacher/community member] at [School Name], I believe that [briefly explain 

reason for policy update, e.g., changes in technology, new educational standards, etc.]. An 

update to this policy would ensure that our students receive the best education and support 

possible. 

I urge the board to consider reviewing and updating the policy to reflect [specific suggestions or 

changes you propose], which I believe will benefit our students and community immensely. 

Thank you for your attention to this important matter. I appreciate your commitment to 

enhancing the educational environment for our students. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Contact Information] 

[Your Relationship to the School, e.g., Parent, Teacher, Community Member] 


